Meet Our Neighbors 2
at the end

Our project, "Meet Our Neighbors 2," is close to its end. In
September we had the final meeting of it in Leskovac, Serbia
where we talked about the results of it and future plans.

The meeting included the exhibition arranged by the hosts as a
dissemination event for the project and also the very well
prepared tour in the historical museum of Leskovac which gave
us additional value and perspective for the history and the
culture.

But the journey has been nothing short of incredible,
and we've made a lasting impact together. We are
proud of all we've accomplished and the connections
we've built throughout this initiative. Although this
phase is wrapping up, our commitment to the idea
will continue, and we look forward to exploring new
ways to expand on this work in the future. Stay tuned
for more exciting developments!
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